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This dense guide explains how to upgrade, repair, maintain, and troubleshoot the hardware of
personal computers, outlining the differences among them as well as their various configuration
options. The 18th edition covers new Core 2 processors, quad-core desktop processors, AMD's
Socket AM2 processors, and Intel's 9xx series chipsets. The DVD contains two hours of video
instruction. Annotation ©2007 Book News, Inc., Portland, OR (booknews.com)

About the AuthorScott Mueller is president of Mueller Technical Research (MTR), an
international research and corporate training firm. Since 1982, MTR has produced the industry’s
most in-depth, accurate, and effective seminars, books, articles, videos, and FAQs covering PC
hardware and data recovery. MTR maintains a client list that includes Fortune 500 companies,
the U.S. and foreign governments, major software and hardware corporations, as well as PC
enthusiasts and entrepreneurs. His seminars have been presented to several thousands of PC
support professionals throughout the world. Scott personally teaches seminars nationwide
covering all aspects of PC hardware (including troubleshooting, maintenance, repair, and
upgrade), A+ Certification, and data recovery/forensics. He has a knack for making technical
topics not only understandable, but entertaining as well; his classes are never boring! If you have
10 or more people to train, Scott can design and present a custom seminar for your
organization. Although he has taught classes virtually nonstop since 1982, Scott is best known
as the author of the longest running, most popular, and most comprehensive PC hardware book
in the world, Upgrading and Repairing PCs, which has not only been produced in more than 18
editions, but has also become the core of an entire series of books.Scott has authored many
books over the last 20+ years, including Upgrading and Repairing PCs (1st through 18th and
Academic editions); Upgrading and Repairing Laptops (1st and 2nd editions); Upgrading and
Repairing Windows; Upgrading and Repairing PCs: A+ Certification Study Guide (1st and 2nd
editions); Upgrading and Repairing PCs Technician’s Portable Reference (1st and 2nd editions);
Upgrading and Repairing PCs Field Guide; Upgrading and Repairing PCs Quick Reference;
Upgrading and Repairing PCs, Linux Edition; Killer PC Utilities; The IBM PS/2 Handbook; and
Que’s Guide to Data Recovery. Scott has produced several video training packages covering PC
hardware, including a 6-hour, CD-based seminar titled Upgrading and Repairing PCs Training
Course: A Digital Seminar from Scott Mueller. Scott has also produced other videos over the
years, including Upgrading and Repairing PCs Video, 12th Edition; Your PC: The Inside Story;
and 2+ hours of free video training included in the 10th and 12th through 18th editions of
Upgrading and Repairing PCs as well as several editions of Upgrading and Repairing Laptops
and Upgrading and Repairing Windows. Contact MTR directly if you have a unique book, article,
or video project in mind, or if you want Scott to conduct a custom PC troubleshooting, repair,



maintenance, upgrade, or data-recovery seminar tailored for your organization:Mueller Technical
Research3700 Grayhawk DriveAlgonquin, IL 60102-6325(847) 854-6794(847) 854-6795
FaxInternet: scottmueller@compuserve.comWeb: http://
www.upgradingandrepairingpcs.comhttp://www.scottmueller.comScott has a private forum
exclusively for those who have purchased one of his recent books or DVDs. Visit http://
forum.scottmueller.com to view the forum. Note that posting is only available to registered
members. Scott’s premiere work, Upgrading and Repairing PCs, has sold well over 2 million
copies, making it by far the most popular and longest-running PC hardware book on the market
today. Scott has been featured in Forbes magazine and has written several articles for PC World
magazine, Maximum PC magazine, the Scott Mueller Forum, various computer and automotive
newsletters, and the Upgrading and Repairing PCs website. If you have suggestions for the next
version of this book, any comments about the book in general, or new book or article topics you
would like to see covered, send them to Scott via email at scottmueller@compuserve.com.
When he is not working on PC-related books or on the road teaching seminars, Scott can
usually be found in the garage working on anything with wheels and an engine.Excerpt. ©
Reprinted by permission. All rights reserved.
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Attackbeast, “Upgrading 18 Ed. Very good book, I have several of Scott Mueller books and this
one is even better then the previous versions. The DVD is great show new computer how to set
up routers and a wireless network. The book goes into detail about repair and troubleshooting
the system. Along with spec on CPU Memory and other spec.I recommend this book to anyone
who wants to learn about there computer and repair and do upgrade on your own. The DVD
alone is worth the price if you never set up a wireless or hard wire network this DVD will show
you step by step how along with other information on it.”

BBQ DADDY, “P C Compendium. A most comprehensive treatment of computers from their
beginning to present. the author has a long and extensive experience with the subject and offers
critical insights and knowledge, especially for those building their own computer. At times the
history is too much, but interesting, nonethless a good book for those so inclined to more fully
understand the workings of the modern marvel known as the personal computer!! a bonus is
the cd on networking setup!!”

E, “And when I get a chance I just like sit and read it. My friend told me about this book so I
decided to order it, this book is packed with a lot of information I need I use it everyday. And
when I get a chance I just like sit and read it.”

Luisnux, “This is the best book of it's kind.. This is the best book I've ever read of it's kind, I have
a decent ammount of experience upgrading but if only I had had this book before, I would have
saved several hours of looking on the internet for info that was not accurate or as extensive,or
doing trial and error until I got it right. If you're serious about upgrading, repairing, or anything
that has to do with computer hardware this is the best for you.”

tweak45, “The 'Bible' for PC repair technicians.. The title says it all, this book is a must have for
every PC repair tech. It is well researched and loaded with useful information about PC
architecture. I have two of the first editions of this book and they have been invaluable to me in
the past. This edition covers all the new innovations in PC's and will be just as invaluable as the
other two.”

Randman, “Great Resource. Since I'm on my way to completing my Microsoft Certification in
System Administration I was looking for a complete reference to the PC. This book more than fits
that need and has provided me many solutions to problems I've already encountered at work. I
highly recommend this for anyone who needs an in-depth, easily searchable and complete PC
reference book.”

Fernando, “This is the best thats out there. The author scott mueler did an excellent job with this



18th edition. Giving the book a massive index of computer related parts and meanings. So the
book is very detailed and understandable. Making it a great buy what ever the pc user you
are.reviewer: Fernando Chavez”

J. S. Hardman, “Phenomenal amount of information. This book contains a simply phenomenal
amount of information. Keeping up with everything that appears in the world of hardware must
be a full-time job - I take my hat off to the author.Does it contain everything there is to know - of
course not, but it contains far more than I had expected. And for someone like myself who
usually sticks to the software side of things and who hasn't really delved inside PCs seriously for
quite a few years, this book answers lots of questions that had been hanging "out there" for a
while.I suspect that the sheer amount of information included might overwhelm those who are
completely new to hardware, but for anyone who has ever taken the case off a PC this book will
be a treasure.”

Peter C, “A little too deep. Although this series from Scott Mueller has proved its worth over the
years (I have some very early volumes) in these days of plug 'n play and straightforward card
and board replacements the task of upgrading and repairing PCs rarely, if ever, stumbles into the
depths of the technology in such detail. Although it might be interesting for some it does make it
difficult sometimes to find the necessary information for the far simpler task at hand.”

Raymond St-Jacques, “(-:. Thanks”

The book by Neil Immerman has a rating of  5 out of 4.4. 55 people have provided feedback.
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